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Ref:APNS/2024/59       July 4, 2024 
 
To: All Member Publications 
 All Accredited Advertising Agencies 
  
Sub: Restoration of Ads of Metropolitan Corporation, Lahore. (City District Govt. Lahore) 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Please refer our circular No.APNS/2019/ 59 dated May 18, 2019 regarding suspension of ads of 
Metropolitan Corporation, Lahore (City District Govt. Lahore) on the complaint of M/s. Interlink 
Advertising (Pvt.) Ltd. and M/s. Super Media Communications (Pvt.) Ltd. 
 
M/s. Interlink Advertising and M/s. Super Media Communications have withdrawn their complaints 
and issued clearance certificates in favour of the above client. We have therefore decided to restore 
the ads of Metropolitan Corporation, Lahore.   
 
Member publications are hereby advised to accept the ads of the above clients through any source. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
(Sarmad Ali) 
Secretary General 

 


